
December 2023 Parish News  

Culcheth & Glazebury Parish Council’s 50th Birthday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hollie Guard Personal Safety App. 

 

Planning Concerns. 

The Parish Council is consulted on planning applications. If you have an opinion on an 

application, please let the clerk or councillors know as soon as possible within the 21-day 

consultation period. 

 

Culcheth and Glazebury Parish Council wish all the residents of the Parish a Merry Christmas 

and a Happy New Year. 

Next Meeting: Tuesday December 12th at 7:30pm in Culcheth Library. 

 

The Parish Council for Culcheth and Glazebury was established by 

Government Order on 8th October 1973, with the first Parish 

Councillors in Culcheth & Glazebury elected in May 1974.  To 

celebrate this half century, we have created a photo gallery of 

previous Parish Councillors and Clerks on the Parish Council 

website. The QR code opposite links to this gallery.  If you or a 

family member has been a Parish Councillor in Culcheth & 

Glazebury over the past 50 years we would appreciate you sending 

the clerk a photo, your name and date elected to fill any of the 

gaps. culcheth.clerk@btinternet.com  

After the December 12th Parish Council meeting (8:30pm at 

Culcheth Library) we intend taking a group photograph of any 

available ex councillors from the last 50 years of Culcheth & 

Glazebury Parish Council.  It would be great to meet ex 

colleagues over a mince pie. 

At November’s Parish Council meeting Cheshire 

Constabulary asked the Parish Council to publicise this 

personal safety application (app) which can be 

downloaded onto a mobile phone.  The QR code 

opposite links to a poster on the Parish Council website, 

or use the following website www.hollieguard.com 
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